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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
  Another busy week as we move towards the last week before half term. Well done to everyone this week for working so hard as usual.
Violin Lessons

Year three pupils had their last violin session on Wednesday. They have made very pleasing progress and have enjoyed all of the sessions. Well done everyone! We are hoping to take part in further music sessions in the next academic year.

Nursery and Reception

Nursery and Reception have been talking about friendship this week and have been working on friendship flowers. They have also been practicing their numbers outdoors. Well done!

Class One

Class One have been very busy baking stained glass biscuits this week, using boiled sweets to create the stained-glass window effect. I was very lucky to be able to taste them and they were truly delicious. Da iawn Class One!

Class Two

Class Two have been learning all about Henry VIII this week and have produced some fantastic facts about him.  They have also been developing their coding skills and the results are pleasing to see! Da iawn!

Class Three

Class Three have been learning about the life of Anne Frank as part of their World War Two topic and are writing very interesting biographies about her. They too have been developing their coding skills.  Great!
Clubs this Term

Please note that all clubs finish at 4 pm apart from Flag Football which finishes at 4:15 pm.
Monday: Cricket Club Years 3-6

Wednesday: Flag football Years 3-6

Thursday: Ethics Club Years 3-6

Thursday: Multi activities Club Years 1 and 2

Sports Day Practice
Please ensure that children come to school each day next week in their PE kits. We will be taking advantage of any good weather to practice for our Sports Day. Diolch!

  Rounders Tournament
Unfortunately, our rounders tournament was postponed due to the inclement weather on Tuesday. We are hoping to organise another date for after half term.
Polite Reminder
Breakfast Club opens at 8 am. Please do not ring the bell before this as staff are setting up for the session. Thank you.

Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 98.4%
Years One and Two: 94%
Years Three and Four: 79.2%
Years Five and Six: 96.4%
Whole School Attendance: 92.1%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Ble wyt ti’n mynd?
Dw i’n mynd allan i chwarae.

Have a good weekend,

Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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